
Item 18. Report on re-marking lines at Hordle Rec Car Park 

 

Current Situation: 

Hordle Rec car park space linings have deteriorated rapidly this year.  A quote has been sought 
from the local company recommended by NFDC and who undertook similar work at Everton 
Rec earlier this year. 

 

 

Prices are ex VAT.  There is capacity available from reserves to undertake this work. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the above quote is agreed. 


